Greens Park 1890

September 11, 2024

Dear Village of Lake Orion,

| am requesting the renewal of my contract for Tour on Crion, the historical
boat tour | have operated for 15 years on Lake Orion. Green's Park has proven
to be the ideal location, offering accessible boarding for all guests and a direct
connection-to-thelake'srich-history, as scenic tours have-been-departing from-
this spot for over a century.

Although this season was not my strongest, | am committed to giving it another
shot and continuing to offer this unique experience. I've worked successfully
with Parks and Recreation and collaborated effectively with The Pedal Boat to
share dock space and advertising.

I look forward to providing this service again, giving residents and visitors a
chance to enjoy Lake Orion’s beauty and history from the water. | would greatly
appreciate your support in renewing my access to Green's Park for the
upcoming season.

Thank youfor your consideration:

Warm regards,

Fom Bt

Riva Beatty
Owner, Tour on Orion
313-338-8787



